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Ref.:006/01/ATU/RC/CIR-2022 

Nairobi, 11 January, 2022 
To: 

● Member States 
● Associate Members 
● RECs/Sub-regions 
● ITU BR 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Invitation to the 2nd Meeting of the ATU Task Group on Spectrum Recommendations on matters related to 
its Work on the Development of a Draft Spectrum Chapter for the ATU Strategic Plan 2023 to 2026 
 
The ATU General Secretariat presents its compliments to your administration/organization and has the honor 
to inform you that the ATU Task Group on Spectrum Recommendations will hold its 2nd meeting from 31 
January to 1 February 2022 (11H00 to 14H00 EAT) to finalize its work towards the 
spectrum/radiocommunications chapter of the Draft ATU Strategic Plan 2023 to 2026.  
 
This serves as a kind invitation for your administration/organization to submit input contribution(s) and to 
participate in the said meeting. Kindly be advised that the deadline for submission of input contributions is 
Wednesday 26 January 2022 via sg@atuuat.africa with copy to k.mwale@atuuat.africa  
 
Input contributions should be based on the template and should ideally focus on other areas outside mobile 
and satellite technologies because these areas already have ample elements in the outcomes of the 1st 
meeting. The general link to the share folder with the template, outcomes of the 1st meeting, and other 
materials is https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1hG8coj3e2APh_R1PBl0iVtkOXncG-XG8?usp=sharing 
For ease of reference, the current ATU Strategic Plan 2019 to 2022 is also found on the share folder.  
 
Participants are kindly requested to register via a simple registration. After registering, they will receive a 
confirmation email containing the login link to the meeting. Registration is via 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMpcOurqDouG9O2QtGlE-RlNKwODL4fRUCM. If you have any 
question or need any clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. I look forward to the participation by 
your administration/organization. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
John OMO 
Secretary General 
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